September 16, 2008

City of Racine Park and Rec Department
City Hall Anex

800 Center Street Room 127

Racine, W1 53403

Attention: Donnie Snow / Director

Mr. Snow,

it is the intention of American Tower Company to provide you with this proposal to erect a
lightpole/monopole structure in Lockwood Park located at 4300 Graceland Blvd in Racine.

American Tower Company is looking to build this structure for their dient Cricket Communications. In
the near future, T-Mobile is also looking to locate their antenna’s on the structure as well.

Piease find including this letter, a copy of the preliminary Construction Drawings, a standard lease
agreement, which of course needs to be negotiated for price, term, and language acceptable to the City
of Racine

It is the wish of American Tower to be placed on the next available agenda for consideration of this
proposal.

Please contact me as soon as you are able, as American Tower would like to move forward on this

project.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,
Lisa Ann Bera
American Tower Company (Representative for)

414-403-3103



